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Tēnā koe ,  
 
Request for Information under the Local Government Official Information and 
Meetings Act 1987 (the Act) (the LGOIMA) 
 
Thank you for your email of 20 September 2023 requesting the following information: 
 
As I understand it KCDC owns/holds the work by Jacobs referenced in your 
answer and the rating database. 
 
Can you therefore please provide me under the LGOIMA with the 
metadata/schema for the these two databases, sufficient to cover the data 
necessary to link the CV/LVs of Kapiti properties with their various statuses in 
terms of my second question in my earlier request. 
 
To clarify, KCDC does not hold metadata/schema that links CV/LVs of Kapiti 
properties with the various statuses relating to hazard susceptibility. I can confirm that 
Jacobs has not created a database linking this information. However, I am able to 
provide you with: 
 

• Mapping of areas susceptible to current and future coastal erosion and inundation 
under various potential magnitudes of sea-level rise over 30, 50, and 100 years 
has been created. This mapping is available at: Takutai Kāpiti Coastal Hazard 
Susceptibility Assessment (kapiticoast.govt.nz).  

• Data on the capital and land values of all individual properties within the district. 
Please find in this information in the attached excel spreadsheet.  

 
Under section 17(g)(i) of the LGOIMA, I am required to note that I must decline part 
of your request as the information you have directly requested is not held by the local 
authority and the person dealing with the request has no grounds for believing that 
the information is either held by another local authority or a department or Minister of 
the Crown or organisation; or connected more closely with the functions of another 
local authority, or a department or Minister of the Crown or organisation.  



 

Please note that any information provided in response to your request may be published on the Council website,  
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You have the right to request the Ombudsman to review this decision. Complaints can 
be sent by email to info@ombudsman.parliament.nz, by fax to (04) 471 2254, or by 
post to The Ombudsman, PO Box 10152, Wellington 6143. 
 
  
Ngā mihi,  
 
 
 
 
 
Kris Pervan 
Group Manager Strategy and Growth  
Te Kaihautū Rautaki me te Tupu    
 
 
 




